Mre. Charles E. Smith
L2510 S50 i ddiat, Vo]

26 January 1984
Dear Dr, Peeples,

Some months ago my cousin, Annie Beynolds Day of
Selma, wrote that you were to publish an updated
article in Transactions of the Huguenot Soclety,
of South Carolina, regarding the Grimball family.
My mother, Halsa Seabroock Welch, and I would like
to correct our family records before another
generation uses them. As you can see by her name
we combine both the Alison-Heynolds line of

Annie Day's and the South Carolina Seabrook 1ine,

Here in the hinterlands of south Florida I am
unable to find copies of the Transactions and
would be most pleased if you could put me in touch
with someone who could send me at least a copy of
the article. I am prepared to pay, of course.

Your articles, very fine ones I might add, mnat
give you a great deal of satisfaction. For me
genealogy is just a never ending search. Presently
I am working on other related South Carolina
families such as, Reynolds, Seabrook, Smelle, Chap-
1in, Saxby, Whitmarsh, Hamilton, Theus and Baily.
If you know of anyone presently working on these
families I would be happy to correspond. I do

this for my own pleasure and not for publication.

I do belong to the Colonial Dames and the S.C,
Historical Society.

Last year I corresponded with Mrs., Alston R,
Taylor, 16 Gunnery Lane, Hilton Head. ©She was
most helpful in solving our Beekman line. Maggl
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Taylor is my distant cousin through the Lee-
Alism line. Perhaps you know her,

Sincerely,
q;;hrugigé;_,igm~&::::j

Dorothy W. Smith




